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MUNIGIPAL EMPLOYEES' RETIREMENT
To: Steve Harry SYSTEM OF MIGHIGAN

From: Chris Neff Qa/k)
Date: 10/20/00

Re: Wage & Service Reminder

Steve,

After we talked Thursday, 10/19/2000, about your use of Deb Peake’s old PC for recompiling the

Wage & Service source code, I felt I should remind you of the decision Anne has made regarding
W&S 1ssues.

There will be no new development on the current (Access 2.0) application. This includes bug fixes or
enhancements. All communications going to the members, with the exception of daily phone support,
regarding W&S will be reviewed and approved by either Anne or myself.

Thanks for taking the initiative in attempting to resolve the current problem we are having with W&S
at a few member sites. However, the issue seems to be on Windows 98 platforms, not Windows 95,
such as what is installed on Deb’s system. I will have my Windows 98 PC set up soon and will be
trying the same recompilation exercise so let’s keep our fingers crossed.

Cc: Anne Wagner
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